
Board Brief 

The Fulton County Schools Employees’ Pension Fund (FCSEPF) Pension 
Board met on May 28, 2021 for a Special-Called Meeting at North 
Learning Center. All members were present except for Robert (Sam) Ham 
& John Anderson. Stuart Berry attended via video conference through 
Microsoft Teams.  

 
During the meeting, The Pension Board heard the FY2022 Budget 
Presentation, and approved the FY2022 COLA Award. With no further 
business before the Board, the meeting was adjourned following executive 
session. 


